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For too long the forest industry has destroyed aquatic habitat to maximize timber 

industry profits. It has stood by as clearcut runoff has filled spawning gravel with mud, 

effectively destroying sustainable steelhead and salmon populations.  While timber 

production is important to Oregon's economy, it must be reigned in to protect the 

equal importance of the pristine aquatic habitat that Oregon residents demand. 


